Breton, Mary B

From: Bill Sowles <bill.sowles.d1aee@advocacy.online>

Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 11:46 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: | am opposed to the Proposed Rule 127-A Electric Vehicles Sales Mandates on Small Vehicles

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Lynne Cayting,

| am strongly opposed to proposed Rule 127-A vehicle sales mandate. Electric vehicles are not for everyone,
especially in our State. The charging grid is not up to speed, the ranges are not enough, and consumers are
wary. Yes, they are appropriate for some consumers, but please let them decide for themselves. Dealers
should not be forced to stock inventory that does not sell.

Sincerely,

Bill Sowles

40 Broad Arrow Trl
Yarmouth, ME 04096
(207) 749-1114



